
	
	

	
Interbourse	Squaw	Valley	is	less	than	ten	days	away.	Thank	you	all	for	registering	via	the	
Interbourse	website.	This	newsletter	is	to	update	you	on	what	to	look	forward	to	at	Squaw	
Valley.	
First,	let’s	talk	about	the	weather.	Squaw	Valley	has	received	8	feet	(2.5	meters)	of	snow	in	the	
last	10	days.	This	recent	snow	sits	on	a	great	base	established	in	December.	The	forecast	calls	
for	one	more	day	of	snow	prior	to	Interbourse.	The	current	long-term	forecast	predicts	dry	
sunny	weather	during	Interbourse	week.	Bring	your	sunscreen!	
Theme	Night	Welcome	Party	–	We	had	the	Beach	Party	at	Mammoth	but	this	year	we	will	
celebrate	the	belated	50th	anniversary	of	San	Francisco’s	Summer	of	Love.	Channel	you	best	
Janis	Joplin,	Grateful	Dead,	and	Jefferson	Starship	attire	from	that	historic	Summer	in	1967.	
Gala	Night	–	No	Black	Tie	needed	this	year.	Choose	your	preferred	style	of	Alpine	Chic	or	
casual	business	attire.		
Download	the	app	–	Squaw	Valley	has	a	great	app.	Download	to	receive	updated	weather	and	
trail	information.	It	also	lets	you	track	friends	on	the	mountain.		
https://squawalpine.com/other/mobile-app	
Thank	you,	Sascha	S.,	for	organizing	bus	transfer	from	San	Francisco	to	Squaw	Valley.	If	
anyone	has	questions	regarding	separate	travel	logistics	or	places	to	stay	and	visit	pre	or	post	
Interbourse	please	email	Billy	at	ibpacific@gmail.com.		
The	Resort	at	Squaw	Creek	has	a	rental	shop	in	the	complex.	Be	sure	to	pack	your	swim	suits.	
The	terrace	deck	at	Squaw	Creek	has	a	fabulous	outdoor	pool	and	collection	of	hot	tubs.		
I	want	to	give	a	huge	thank	you	to	all	our	sponsors.	We	have	many	first-time	sponsors	that	we	
are	sure	will	want	to	be	a	part	of	Interbourse	for	years	to	come.	A	special	shout	out	to	iOV42,	
our	largest	sponsor.	Please	be	sure	to	thank	our	sponsors	in	person	and	visit	their	websites	to	
learn	more.	
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All	the	best	and	safe	travels!	
Billy	and	IB	executive	
	


